
  

 

WLTP Notice  
  

The Worldwide Harmonised Light Vehicle Test Procedure (WLTP)  

From April 2020 WLTP will replace the current NEDC test procedure for establishing the 

official Fuel Consumption and CO2 emissions of new cars.  

Please be aware of the following:  

• For vehicles registered on or after 1st April 2020 vehicle road tax costs will be based 

on the WLTP CO2 values and may change the monthly rental cost  

• Vehicles registered on or after 6 April 2020 BIK will be based on WLTP CO2 value and 

any additional options added to the vehicle may change the CO2 emissions rating 

and impact the Benefit in Kind value  

• Vehicles registered on or before 5 April 2020 BIK will be based on the NEDC 

correlated CO2 values  

  

  

  


